
 

            

    Thursday, September 27th, 2018 

(F Day) 
 

 

GENERAL INFO: 
Late buses leave each day at 4:45 from the ramp doors.  Students you must 
have a late bus pass from the teacher or coach you stay with.   
 
October 26th is Blue Hoodie Day. The Student Store has all sizes.  The store is 
now open each day from 8:00 – 8:30 and afterschool.  It is located next to the 
Auditorium.   
 
The First Monthly Open Mic Event is Wednesday October 3rd in the Commons 
from 3:30-4:30PM. Staff & Students if you are interested in sharing your spoken 
word, poetry, song, dance, instrument, etc…or just come through and just 
support!!! Please sign up in front of D49A and or D95.  
 
The School-Based Health Center is holding an Enrollment Drive!  If you bring in a 
signed consent form any time before October 1st you will be entered into a 
drawing to win 4 Bowtie Cinema movie tickets.  The winner will be chosen on 
Oct. 1st.  You can get a consent form from the school nurse or health center.  
 
October 3rd is the last day to add or drop a class.     
 

HOMECOMING INFO: 

It’s Spirit Week!  TODAY is Pajama Day.  TOMORROW is School 
Spirit Day.    
 
The Homecoming Dance is TOMORROW NIGHT from 7-10pm in the cafeteria. 
 Pre-sale tickets are $5 and will be on sale during A and C lunch starting on 
Wednesday.  Tickets will be $7 at the door.   
 
Want to run for Homecoming King, Queen or Homecoming Court?  Pick up a 
nomination form in your cohort office to be eligible.  Fill out forms and return to 
B7 or B4.  Once forms are submitted, posters may only be hung in the ramp 
hallway near the cafeteria.  Voting and winners will be announced at the dance.  
 
The Homecoming Football Game will be played on Saturday, September 29th at 
1:00.  Ticket cost is $3.00.  Back packs will NOT be allowed at the game. 
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MEETINGS: 

 
 

The class of 2020 will be meeting briefly after school in room B21 TODAY. We 
will be distributing materials to get our first fundraiser started. If you can’t attend 
but would like to help fundraise, please see Mrs. Egan or Mrs. Kelts for a 
fundraising packet! 
 
Are you interested in film-making? Spoken word? Photography? Podcasts?  Do 
you have a VOICE that should be heard?  Join VOICES of Schenectady out 
online newspaper and cultural blog on Thursdays afterschool in AB16.  If you 
cannot stay and would like to contribute stop by AB16 anytime.   
 
SENIOR NEWS: 
On October 10th all 12th grade students will have the opportunity to take the SAT 
during the school day at no charge. The district is providing this experience for 
students in the hopes of increasing equity and access to college for all families in 
our communities.  With this process it is not necessary to register for a fall SAT 
unless you wish to take it more than once.  Any questions please reach out to 
your counselor.  
 


